Jurek, Anne, Env. Health

From: Jurek, Anne, Env. Health

Sent: Tuesday, February 16, 2016 4:51 PM

To: litafreeman@gmail.com’

Cc: ‘brad@equityenterprises.net’

Subject: RO3199: Main Street Property (T10000008158), 927 Main Street, Pleasanton, CA
Hello Lita,

Based on our conversation this morning, the scheduled site investigation work plan for case RO3199 is extended to
March 14, 2016. In addition, here is the link that provides information on how to electronically submit information that
the State Water Board requires:

http://www.waterboards.ca.gov/ust/electronic submittal/

Regards,

Anne Jurek

Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Pkwy

Alameda, CA 94502

(510) 567-6721



